F. Tracy Farmer
Systems Librarian
Arkansas State University – Jonesboro, Dean B. Ellis Library
Voyager, ILL Module, Media Module


I would like to submit my name as a candidate for the ELUNA Steering Committee.  I am currently employed at Arkansas State University in Jonesboro, AR as the campus’ only Systems Librarian, a position I have held for the last eleven years.  

I am currently the supervisor of the Systems Department and manage a full-time faculty and staff member.  As the supervisor of the Systems Department I have a position on the library’s Management Council.  The Management Council is responsible for making administrative decisions that affect the library as a whole.  The Council also helps to establish the mission and vision of the library.

I presently serve on the Board of Directors of ARKLink Library Consortium, Inc. as the Treasurer, a position I have held for the last three years.  ARKLink is a nonprofit organization in the state of Arkansas organized of academic libraries “cooperating to deliver service and collections to researchers in Arkansas.” (http://arklinklibraries.org/default.asp)  As the treasurer of ARKLink I am responsible for the financial health of the organization.  This involves maintaining all financial documents, billing members for dues/database services and paying vendors.  Likewise, I am also the state agent for ARKLink, meaning I must also maintain all documents pertaining to ARKLink’s 503(c)(3) status as a nonprofit organization.

I currently served on the Voyager Product Working Group, am a frequent presenter at the Regional Users Group meeting for the South-Central region and have also presented several times at the national level.  I also served on the 2012 ELUNA Planning Committee as the Documentation Coordinator.  

In conclusion, I feel with my knowledge of Voyager products, ability to work with others and my technical knowledge I would be a valuable addition to the ELUNA Steering Committee.  I look forward to serving with the returning and newly elected committee members.  Thank you for your consideration.
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